
From: Gillian Jamieson jamieson.gillian@gmail.com
Subject: Request for meeting & Personal invitation to ICBE-EMF event in London, 14th June (5G/EMF safety limits)

Date: 15 September 2023 at 15:00
To: SUNAK, Rishi rishi.sunak.mp@parliament.uk

URGENT

Dear	Mr	Sunak,

I	am	a		cons7tuent	and	am	wri7ng	for	two	reasons,	the	first	to	request	a	mee7ng,	the	second	with	an	important	
invita7on	to	you	or	your	representa7ve.

I	would	like	a	mee7ng	with	you	about	the	plight	I	am	in,	with	my	need	and	desire	to	avoid	radio-frequency	radia7on	
from	Wifi,	smartphones	and	phone	masts.	My	health	was	damaged	by	living	about	20	meters	from	a	phone	mast	20	
years	ago,	while	my	2	neighbours	died	of	motor	neurone	disease.	Yes,	I	know	causa7on	is	hard	to	prove,	but	on	that	
subject	I	urge	you	or	your	representa7ve	to	aMend	the	short	conference	at	the	Royal	Society	of	Medicine.

In	this	regard		I	am	delighted	to	be	wri7ng	to	you	on	behalf	of	the	Interna7onal	Commission	on	the	Biological	Effects	
of	Electromagne7c	fields	(ICBE-EMF)	to	invite	you	personally	to	its	event	in	London	on	the	14th	June	on	the	topic:			
“Radiofrequency	Radia/on	from	Wireless	Communica/ons	Sources:	Are	Safety	Limits	Valid?’

The	full	details	are	in	the	aMached	invita7on,	in	which	there	is	a	link	to	the	program.	If	you	would	like	to	aMend	in	
person,	would	you	please	RSVP	to	the	email	address	given	in	the	invita7on,	as	places	are	limited.

Best	Wishes,

Gillian	Jamieson
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